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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

I moved to Montana because I wanted to live in a state that respects and protects the irreplaceable natural

resources and majestic landscapes that define this region. I'm a perfect example of how Montana's economy is

wholly dependent on our pristine wilderness and abundant wildlife. I strongly encourage you to protect this

wilderness from motorized vehicles which ultimately harm both the economy and the character of this state in the

long run. 

 

Please do the right thing for our economy, wildlife, and rural character. 

 

The entire Great Burn should continue to be managed as Recommended Wilderness - all 151,874 acres. 

 

Motorized activity in any part of the Hoodoo Roadless area will harm the ecology and wildlife of this region.

Montana has enough motorized recreation, and the more we continue to despoil our wilderness areas, the more

we devalue and harm the long-term health of our state. 

 

I also urge you to recognize Cayuse Creek and Kelly Creek (and all of its forks) as Wild and Scenic Rivers. 

 

I hope you will take these comments seriously. 

 

Thank you for considering my comments and for your efforts to create a forest plan. I hope you will craft a plan

that protects this region and the future of Monana.


